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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

In its current form, HB1723 allows caterers to obtain a storage license that can be used to store 

alcoholic beverages on the unlicensed premises of a person currently applying for certain 

licenses. When an applicant is issued their license, any alcoholic beverages on the premises may 

be transferred by the caterer to the new licensee. 

 

This measure is not expected to impact state revenue or state appropriations.  

 

Prepared By: Zach Penrod 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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